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Due to COVID-19 restrictions, the following procedures will be in place during the 

2020-2021 basketball season.  These procedures will apply to Bismarck School 

District Home games only: 
 

 Seating capacity will be 100 spectators per home and visitor sides of the 

gym.  The home side will be the South side (away from the benches) and the 

visitor side will be the North side (behind the benches).  Please refer to the 

signs posted in the gym. 

 2 Vouchers will be provided to each player and cheerleader for the games in 

which they participate.  Vouchers must be presented in order to purchase a 

ticket. 

 Ticket vouchers for the public will be available through the high school 

office on the day of the game.  

 You must provide a voucher for each game you plan to attend.  Vouchers for 

all games must be provided upon entry.  We will stamp your hand to ensure 

you only pay one time to enter.   

 We will clear the gymnasium following each game.  There are no exceptions 

to this rule.  If you enter, you must exit and re-enter for the next game.  We 

must do this in order to ensure we do not exceed capacity. 

 All persons will exit on the south side of the gymnasium.  

 Seating is marked in the bleachers with an “X”.  We have seating arranged 

in compliance with the AAA and Governor’s guidelines.  Please adhere to 

the seating arrangements in the gym. 

 Masks must be worn at all times.  Those not in compliance will be asked to 

leave. 
 

While these procedures are anything but conventional, we must strictly adhere to 

guidelines provided to us by AAA and the Governor.  This will be a work in 

progress, and we feel it will get smoother as the year progresses.  Please bear with 

us as we are trying to provide the safest, most spectator friendly environment 

possible.  Go Lions!   


